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Let every light shine

Maths Garden and Bug Club
Thank you to all those parents that attended the meeting. It was 

great to see so many of you and the feedback from you and the 

children has been very positive. As mentioned in the meeting we 

really value your opinion on these programs as they are an annual 

subscriptions. 

Star of the week:
Wrens:
Betsy-Lou for having 
beautiful manners.
Owls:
Clara, for brilliant 
concentration and 
effort in writing. 
Skylarks:
Rowan, for amazing 
work during our 
persuasion topic and 
being ‘King of the 
slogans’.
Kestrels: 
Isobel for super 
descriptive writing.

Golden Table: One

Star of the week certificates 
are given out every week in 
Sharing assembly. Please 
join us to hear all about our 
learning this week.

Speeding 
Residents have asked us to remind everyone 

that the speed limit in the village is 30mph.  

Keeping to this speed is paramount for your 

children’s safety. 

Lost Property 
We have a lost property bin 

that is located by the office. 

Items that are unnamed or 

found around the school will be 

placed in there. It is worth 

checking there for any missing 

clothes. 

P.E Kits
Please ensure that children have 

their P.E kits (all items named) 

in school every week. Most 

parents leave them here and 

periodically take them home for 

washing or to check if things fit.  

Healthy Tuck 
Every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday Mrs Rudd runs a healthy tuck shop. We sell, 

cheese, yoghurts, fruit bread, fruit and bagels for 20p. This is optional for your child if they 

want to bring their own snack to school they can bring a piece of fruit. This does not include 

school bars, yoghurt covered fruit or any other processed fruit products. 

Shoes and Plimsolls
As the weather turns damp and cold 

(sigh) we are asking parents to ensure 

their children have a pair of plimsolls to 

put on when they come in from outside.  



African Drumming
The children had an amazing morning learning songs and beating out rhythms on 

the Djembes. They learnt how the drums were made and what the skins on the top 

were made from. It was a great way to start off our Africa theme. 

Forest School
Skylarks have been having an amazing few weeks in Forest School. The children have 

really engaged in lots of activities such as, Den building, litter picking, making a tree 

swing and working with clay. It is so important for children to get out of the classroom 

and learn about their environment in a hands on way. 

What is coming up? 
 Tuesday 27th Sep: Tapestry meeting in Wrens class 2.45-3.15pm.
 Friday 30th Sep: Macmillan coffee morning after sharing assembly 9.30-10.45. (Children 

will be able to buy cakes at playtime so make sure they have some pennies.) 
 Wednesday 12th Oct: Harvest Festival, all welcome, in the church with tea and cake after 

9.10 start.

House winners!
Curie house (blue) have won a non-
school uniform day on Monday 26th 
September. Well done for all you hard 
work! 


